
Health Screening Information 
 
  
 
During the school year, the following health screenings will take place as part of 
the health services to your child, and fulfillment of the health screening laws of 
the State of Indiana.  Some students will receive referral letters from the school 
nurse as the result of these screenings.   
  
 
HEARING SCREENING 
 Hearing screenings will be conducted according to IC 20-34-3-14, on all 
students in grades 1-4-7, and 10 as mandated by the state.  We will also check 
all students new to the school, and any others by special request.  The school 
nurse, or trained volunteers, will conduct this screening.  Re-checks will be done 
at least 2 weeks later on students who have questionable results and referral 
letters will be sent to those who do not meet the required thresholds on these 
rechecks.  The school nurse will also notify the teachers of those students that 
referral letters are sent to. 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN ALL REFERRAL FORMS TO THE ATTENTION 

OF THE SCHOOL NURSE. 

 
VISION SCREENING 
 Both far and near vision screening will be conducted according to IC 20-
31-3-12 for all students in grades 3-5-8.   We will also check all students by 
special request.  The school nurse, or trained volunteers, will conduct this 
screening.  This Indiana Law also requires that either K or grade 1 be 
examined by an eye professional, so we have decided to send all of our 
kindergarten students for the FREE exam that local eye Dr’s have offered to us.  
Re-checks will be done on students who have questionable results and referral 
letters will be sent to those who do not meet the minimum requirements on these 
rechecks.  The school nurse will also notify the teachers of those students that 
referral letters are sent to. 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN ALL REFERRAL FORMS TO THE ATTENTION 
OF THE SCHOOL NURSE. 
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